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 Greetings Parents and Community Members: 

 

The GTC Diamond Family is continuously providing students abundant 
career technical opportunities. Students have various opportunities to 
complete hands-on tasks that will be very beneficial in future 
endeavors. Many students have started to join organizations and 
gaining a better understanding of the program requirements and 
processes. It is indeed a great year to be a Diamond. Great things are 
always happening in the Diamond Mine. 
 
 Educationally Yours, 
                                                                                      

 Dr. Kandice K. Jernigan , CTE Director 

 

                                                                        

Diamond Employees of the 

Month for September 

Virgina Paul 

Ayanna Tuitt 

Congratulations!!!! 



GTC acknowledges Custodian Appreciation 

 

 

 

 

 

Staff members represent Throwback Thursday 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Happy Birthday 

August and September Birthdays  

Yasenia Maggiefield, NuQuenyen Phillips, and Kim Hodges  

 

GTC Diamond Staff Members 

Homecoming 2021 

 

 

 

 

 

 



GTC Fall Advisory Meeting 

October 27, 2021 

Invitations will be provided 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice of Non-Discrimination 

The Greenville Public School District complies with all federal and state laws and regulations and does not discriminate 
on the basis of race, religion, color, national origin or ancestry, sex, gender identity, sexual orientation, age, marriage or 

veteran status or disability, in employment or in the delivery of educational services. This applies to all educational 

programs and extra-curricular activities.  

Inquiries associated with Title VI, Title IX, and/or accommodations for disabled employees, the public and accessibility of 

facilities and programs should be directed to Mrs. Janet McDavid-Collins, Director of Human Resources at (662)-334-
7000. Inquiries regarding the application of Section 504 of the Rehabilitation Act (concerning students with disabilities 

who are not eligible for Special Education) / Americans with Disability Act should be directed to Ms. Latanya Calhoun, 

Academic Director, at (662)334-7000. These individuals may be contacted by mail at P. O. Box 1619, Greenville, MS 

38702-1619 


